National Capital Region Council 
Young Workers Committee Activity Report 
January 15 to March 20, 2014

The Young Workers Committee (YWC) held its Annual General Meeting (AGM) on January 15, 2014. Elections took place and the newly elected executive members of the committee are as follows:
· Co-Chairs: Gabriel Bourdon and Sandra DiGnagbo 
· Communications Officer: Laurent Paradis-Charette
· Treasurer: Antonin Bouret
· Secretary: Sarachel Noel

YWC has selected three priorities that it will focus its efforts on this year:
· Communications/Social Media
· Union Education/Training
· Networking with Allies/Inter-Union Activities
In January, YWC planned to participate and submit a video for the CLC “One Minute Video”. However due to time constraints, the committee was unable to produce a video soon enough to participate in the contest as intended. Despite this unfortunate occurrence, the committee is still committed to produce a video later this year for the NCR. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]A motion to amend the YWC Terms of References was adopted by the Committee. A leadership component has been added to the Terms of References which will ensure that young workers participate in leadership training courses through the PSAC Education Program and/or through other affiliate labour organizations. Consequently, an annual leadership training course will be scheduled during the month of June and will be followed by an inter-union social event in the evening. We anticipate coordinating the dates with that of Public Service Week.
Furthermore, YWC submitted a resolution for the upcoming PSAC Regional Convention proposing to increase the age of Young Workers in the PSAC from 30 to 35 years of age. Members of the Committee will be prepared to lobby members of the NCR Council as well as the general membership to support this resolution at Convention. Gabriel Bourdon will be attending the PSAC Triennial Regional Convention in May 2014 on behalf of the Committee. Likewise, he will also be a delegate at the CLC National Convention in Montreal. He will participate in the CLC Young Workers Forum and young workers activities during the Convention.
In addition to the above-mentioned initiatives, YWC also supports other social justice organizations in ensuring human rights worldwide. As such, three executive members of the Committee will participate in separate social justice projects abroad between the months of March and June, 2014. They will report on their individual experiences upon their return.
YWC strongly solicits the assistance of Local Presidents and members of the NCR Council in recruiting and encouraging young workers in their assembly to join the Young Workers Committee. Young workers are the union of today and will be the union of tomorrow. Let’s engage them in the union now!
